Letter of support for the Winterbourne Wind Farm {proposal ID SSD-10471).

The Winterbourne Wind Farm Project will benefit the whole of the Walcha community with the
Community Benefit Fund which will help to fund many local groups and associations into the future.

The local council will benefit with many roads being upgraded and other council infrastructure also being
upgraded.

Local farmers that will be hosting the turbines will have a passive income that they will be able to spend at
local bussiness’s as well as improving their own farm at the same time.

It wifl have a very positive impact on the local economy during construction and project operation.

Mare jobs will be available for locals.

Local contractors will have the opportunity to gain lots of work during construction and operation of the
Wind Farm.

It will also help Walcha Council to hopefully stay as a stand-alone council and reduce the chance of
Amalgamation with a larger council which ne one in Walcha want to occur.






